
9th November 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

Buddens Activity Centre Residential 29th June - 1st July 2022

We are very excited to inform you that the Year 6 residential visit for 2022 will be to Buddens Activity Centre, Bere
Regis, Wareham.  This is run by Rockley Watersports, Poole.

On Monday students received a visit from Rockley staff to give them information about the visit.  Please follow this
link to watch the presentation, Buddens Presentation

The trip includes the following:
● 3 days of activities
● 2 nights accommodation
● Activities (a selection of the activities below will be chosen as part of the visit)
● Trip insurance through Endsleigh Insurance
● Accommodation in Tented Village
● 3 meals a day
● Evening entertainment activities
● Transport to and from Rockley

Activities can include;
• Abseiling
• Archery
• Bell Boating
• Bushcraft
• Canoeing
• Climbing
• Crate Stacking
• Jacob's Ladder
• Kayaking
• Leap of Faith
• Raft Building
• Stand Up Paddle Boarding
• Tunnel Trail
• Zip Wire
• Evening Entertainments
• Fire pits
• And Many more

More information can be found here Rockley / Buddens Activity Centre

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1DVG6MkGdkyeKTmJN7Nilfolr1aj8Px8S/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=100280148737345396297&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://www.rockley.org/schools/uk-activity-trips


The trip will be run on a first come, first served basis, there are 48 places available and the cost is likely to be
approximately £350 and will need to be paid in instalments - the first being a deposit of £50 by 8th December
2021 to secure your child’s place. Please ensure that if you commit to a place for your child that you are able to
make all of the payments by the required dates. The full cost of the visit must be paid by April 2022.  The offer is
now live on sQuid.

If your child would like to take part please complete the Google form via the following link; Buddens Activity
Consent Form

All places will be based on a student's behaviour in school over the coming months before the visit.

In addition to this visit we would like to advise you that we are planning a visit to Hooke Court on 11th January
2022 to embed our topic about WW1, this trip will cost £37 per student for a whole day’s visit. More details will
follow later this term.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs Dalby & Miss Chant
Year 6 Teachers

https://forms.gle/YsJvcG1tvsvqwkzZA
https://forms.gle/YsJvcG1tvsvqwkzZA

